
-2-

that would have any bearing upon the problem he is undertaking 

to deal with. His address for the next month will be c/o The 

Director of Education, Port of Spain, Trinidad.

I should be very glad if you could find time to 

write Mr. Mayhew as fully as possible with regard to the scope 

of the University's activities, the practical side that is given 

to training, and what opportunities there are for prospective 

students from the Islands.

With kindest regards to Lady Currie and yourself, 

in which Mrs. Ferguson joins me,

Yours very sincerely,


